
 

In our recent collective worship, the nursery 
children gathered to learn about God's wonderful 

creation and our role in caring for it. We talked 
about the beauty of our world, from the shining 

stars to the blooming flowers, and discussed 
simple ways we can protect our environment. 

Additionally, we emphasized the importance of 
friendship, encouraging the children to be kind 

and supportive to one another. It was a 
heartwarming session filled with stories, prayers, 
and the joyful planting of seeds, reminding us all 
of the special bond we share with each other and 

our planet. 


